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  Once Upon a Memory Nina Laden,2013-12-03 From
bestselling author Nina Laden and bestselling
illustrator Renata Liwska comes an enchanting,
imaginative story for fans of They All Saw a Cat.
Does a feather remember it once was a bird? Does a
book remember it once was a word? A boy is swept
away to a world where fantasy and reality come
together in surprising and playful ways. From the
cake that once was grain to the ocean that once
was rain, whimsical before and after scenes offer
readers a peek at the world as seen through the
eyes of a curious child. Nina Laden's poetic and
cleverly woven text is perfectly paired with
artist Renata Liwska's captivating illustrations.
  Once Upon a Potty Alona Frankel,2014 The all-
time favorite, now in a sturdy board book. There
are 28.9 million children under the age of 5 in
the U.S. and all of them will need to be toilet
trained. This classic book has already helped
millions of parents get their children through a
life milestone with ease and some entertainment
too. With Once Upon a Potty, a parent reads the
book to their child or allows the child to read it
while on the potty. Not surprisingly, the book
takes some wear. This new board book edition will
withstand such heavy use and survive the
occasional water spill too. This is THE potty
training book. It has it all, bright graphics,
simple language, fun story and an anatomically
correct hero. With an edition for each gender, the
book relates directly to the child, making the
potty-training process relatable and easy to
understand.



3

  Once Upon a Unicorn Horn Beatrice
Blue,2019-03-04 The funny, heartwarming first
title in a new picture-book series explaining how
magical creatures got their distinguishing
features.
  Once Upon Another Time James Riley,2022-07-26
Lena has a problem: she is a twelve-year-old giant
child, but she is still only the size of a human:
rejected by the giant king, she and her enormous
talking cat, Rufus, go down to the human world
seeking some magic that will restore her to her
rightful status; Jin is a twelve-year-old genie,
not yet allowed his full powers, and at the moment
tied, for two more wishes, to the Golden King, an
annoying, nasty tyrant who has sent him on a
quest--and when these two children meet all the
kingdoms may be changed forever.
  Once Upon a Camel Kathi Appelt,2022-09-20 In
1910, Zada the camel treks across the West Texas
desert to save two baby kestrels from an
approaching haboob, a mountain-sized storm.
sharing adventures from her youth in Turkey to
keep them calm.
  Once Upon a One Night Mistake Simone
Shirazi,2021-11-10 What if Cinderella absolutely
hated Prince Charming? Several years and a handful
of scandals were enough to make Taliana Avilla
forget all about her sworn enemy, Sebastian
Phillips. Too bad a one-night stand and a lost
diamond ring made her remember all over again.
  Once Upon a Tune James Mayhew,2021-09 Once Upon
a Tune brings you six wonderful stories from many
lands, all of which inspired great music. You can
battle trolls with Peer Gynt in The Hall of the
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Mountain King; grapple with a magic broom in The
Sorcerer's Apprentice, meet the evil Witch of the
North in The Swan of Tuonela, sail the seven seas
with Sinbad the Sailor in Scheherazade; be a
prince disguised as a bee in The Flight of the
Bumblebee, and become a fearless hero in William
Tell. The stories are excitingly told and
stunningly illustrated by James Mayhew. Includes
Musical Notes with more information about the
stories and music, plus James's recommended
recordings to download and listen to.
  Once Upon a Wardrobe Patti Callahan,2021-10-19
College student Megs Devonshire sets out to
fulfill her younger brother George’s last wish by
uncovering the truth behind his favorite story.
What transpires is a fascinating look into the
bond between siblings and the life-changing magic
of stories. 1950: Margaret Devonshire (Megs) is a
seventeen-year-old student of mathematics and
physics at Oxford University. When her beloved
eight-year-old brother asks Megs if Narnia is
real, logical Megs tells him it’s just a book for
children, and certainly not true. Homebound due to
his illness, and remaining fixated on his favorite
books, George presses her to ask the author of the
recently released novel The Lion, the Witch and
the Wardrobe a question: “Where did Narnia come
from?” Despite her fear about approaching the
famous author, who is a professor at her school,
Megs soon finds herself taking tea with C. S.
Lewis and his own brother Warnie, begging them for
answers. Rather than directly telling her where
Narnia came from, Lewis encourages Megs to form
her own conclusion as he shares the little-known
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stories from his own life that led to his
inspiration. As she takes these stories home to
George, the little boy travels farther in his
imagination than he ever could in real life. After
holding so tightly to logic and reason, her
brother’s request leads Megs to absorb a more
profound truth: “The way stories change us can’t
be explained. It can only be felt. Like love.”
From the New York Times bestselling author of The
Secret Book of Flora Lea A captivating, standalone
historical novel combining fact and fiction An
emotional journey into the books and stories that
make us who we are Includes discussion questions
for book clubs
  Once Upon a Dragon's Fire Beatrice
Blue,2021-03-02 A charming story about kindness,
friendship, and magic from a rising star picture
book creator. How did dragons get their fire? It
all began once upon a magical kingdom, where a
fearsome dragon stalked the land. The dragon was
mean and scary and evil, or so the stories said.
One day, two brave children set out to stop him
for good. But when they finally met the monster,
he wasn't quite what they expected . . . Find out
how two kids' determination to save their village
led to a friendship that will warm the hearts of
dragon lovers everywhere in this gorgeously
illustrated celebration of the magic of kindness.
  Once Upon a Northern Night Jean E.
Pendziwol,2013-07-29 Once Upon a Northern Night
has received starred reviews from Kirkus,
Publishers Weekly and School Library Journal. In
this exquisite lullaby, the beauty and wonder of a
northern winter night unfold, with images of a
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soft snowfall, the wild animals that appear in the
garden, the twinkling stars, the gentle rhythm of
the northern lights and the etchings of frost on
the window pane. As the young child sleeps,
wrapped in a downy blanket, a snowflake falls, and
then another and another. The poem describes the
forest of snow-covered pines, where a deer and
fawn nibble a frozen apple, and a great gray owl
swoops down with its feathers trailing through the
snow. Two snowshoe hares scamper and play under
the watchful eyes of a little fox, and a tiny
mouse scurries in search of a midnight feast. When
the snow clouds disappear, stars light up the sky,
followed by the mystical shimmering of northern
lights - all framed by the frost on the window.
Jean E. Pendziwol's lyrical poem reflects a deep
appreciation of the magic of a northern winter
night where, even as a child slumbers, the world
outside does not rest but continues its own
natural rhythms. Isabelle Arsenault's spare,
beautifully rendered illustrations, with their
subtle but striking use of color, make us feel
that we too are experiencing the enchantment of
that northern night. They simultaneously evoke
winter's nighttime life and the cozy warmth and
security of a beloved child's sleep.
  You Are a Beautiful Beginning Nina
Laden,2020-08-25 It is not the destination, but
the journey. Inspired by this timeless adage, You
Are a Beautiful Beginning combines lyrical
storytelling and lovely art, blossoming into a
celebration of self-love, friendship, and
community. With beautiful simplicity and hidden
depth, this meditative and magical picture book
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encourages readers old and young to discover their
own endless potential. Kelsey Garrity-Riley's
inviting, gently magical art pairs beautifully
with a lyrical, deceptively simple text by Nina
Laden to create a picture book that is equal parts
inspirational story and peaceful lullaby. It is
not wishing to be different. It is learning to
love being you. It is not the end of your story.
It is a beautiful beginning, too. This is another
uplifting and original book from bestseller Nina
Laden, the creator of Peek-A-Who and the author of
If I Had a Little Dream and Yellow Kayak.
  Once Upon a Mermaid's Tail Beatrice
Blue,2024-05-07 Once Upon a Mermaid’s Tail is a
touching story about friendship and protecting our
oceans, from the Waterstones Children's Prize-
shortlisted author Beatrice Blue.
  Sisters of the Resistance Christine
Wells,2021-06-08 One of PopSugar's Best Books of
June! Two sisters join the Paris Resistance in
this page-turning new novel inspired by the real-
life bravery of Catherine Dior, sister of the
fashion designer and a heroine of World War II
France—perfect for fans of Kate Quinn and Jennifer
Chiaverini. As dazzling as a Dior gown! With a
gorgeous blend of fashion, heartbreak, heroism,
and love this book will transport you to
France...” —Natasha Lester, New York Times
bestselling author of The Paris Secret Paris,
1944: The war is nearly over, but for members of
the Resistance in occupied France, it is more
dangerous than ever before. Twenty-five-year-old
Gabby Foucher loathes the Nazis, though as the
concierge of 10 rue Royale, she does her best to
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avoid conflict—unlike her bolder sister Yvette,
who finds trouble at every turn. Then they are
both recruited into the Resistance by Catherine
Dior and swept into a treacherous world of spies,
fugitives, and intrigue. While Gabby risks
everything for the man she is hiding from the
Nazis, Yvette must decide whether to trust an
enigmatic diplomat who seems to have guessed her
secret. As the threat of betrayal draws ever-
closer, one slip could mean the deaths of many,
and both sisters must make choices they might
regret. Paris, 1947: Yvette returns from New York
to reunite with Gabby and begin life anew as a
mannequin for Dior, who is revolutionizing fashion
with the New Look. But first she must discover the
truth behind Catherine’s terrible fate, while
Gabby finds that there are many kinds of courage,
and that love is always worth fighting for.
  Once Upon a Cloud Claire Keane,2015-03-03 Fresh
from her work on Frozen and Tangled, Claire Keane
brings her legendary talent to her debut picture
book about finding the right present for someone
you love. Celeste wants to give her mother
something special—but what? Her search takes her
up into the skies, where she meets the stars, the
moon and the sun, but she still doesn’t find the
heartfelt present she’s been looking for. At the
end of her journey, Celeste sees it—the perfect
gift! Chosen with care and wrapped with love, it’s
just what Celeste was hoping to find. In this
story about finding unexpected inspiration and
giving from the heart, Claire Keane invites
readers on a magical journey through the clouds.
The result is a visually stunning book that really
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and truly is the perfect gift.
  Once Upon a Time Nick Sharratt,2011 In this
choose-your-own adventure novelty book, each
double spread has six different cutouts to choose
from, so that children can create their own story
over and over again.
  Once Upon a Time There Was and Will Be So Much
More Johanna Schaible,2021-09-07 Take a journey
from the distant past into a future to be imagined
with this gorgeous debut picture book whose
gradated pages reflect the passage of time.
Hundreds of millions of years ago, land took
shape. Millions of years ago, dinosaurs lived on
Earth. Thousands of years ago, people built
towering pyramids. Ten years ago, the landscape
looked different. A month ago, it was still
summer. A minute ago, the light was turned off.
Now! Make a wish! What will you be doing in a
week? How will you celebrate your birthday next
year? What will you discover when you are older?
What will hold you in awe forever? Moving
inexorably from an age primeval into a future
filled with questions, Johanna Schaible brings her
beautiful collage artwork to an exploration of
time that melds a conceptual vision with a
physical one. With each page turn, the pages
gradually become smaller—showing more and more
borders from the past—until they reach the present
moment, then grow larger again as time expands
into a future full of possibilities.
  Circus of Wonders Elizabeth Macneal,2022-02-01
From the #1 internationally bestselling author of
the “lush, evocative Gothic” (The New York Times
Book Review) The Doll Factory comes an atmospheric
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and spectacular novel about a woman transformed by
the arrival of a Victorian circus of wonders—“as
moving as it is deeply entertaining” (Daniel
Mason, New York Times bestselling author). Step
up, step up! In 1860s England, circus mania is
sweeping the nation. Crowds jostle for a glimpse
of the lion-tamers, the dazzling trapeze artists
and, most thrilling of all, the so-called “human
wonders.” When Jasper Jupiter’s Circus of Wonders
pitches its tent in a poor coastal town, the life
of one young girl changes forever. Sold to the
ringmaster as a “leopard girl” because of the
birthmarks that cover her body, Nell is utterly
devastated. But as she grows close to the other
performers, she finds herself enchanted by the
glittering freedom of the circus, and by her own
role as the Queen of the Moon and Stars. Before
long, Nell’s fame spreads across the world—and
with it, a chance for Jasper Jupiter to grow his
own name and fortune. But what happens when her
fame begins to eclipse his own, when even Jasper’s
loyal brother Toby becomes captivated by Nell? No
longer the quiet flower-picker, Nell knows her own
place in the world, and she will fight for it.
Circus of Wonders is a beautiful story about the
“complex dance between exploitation and
empowerment, and the question of what it really
means to have control over your own life” (Naomi
Ishiguro, author of Escape Routes).
  Once Upon a Zombie Billy Phillips,Jenny
Nissensen,2018-06-20 Unexplainablenews.com is
reporting strange phenomena in cemeteries in
Scotland, Germany, Italy, and America. Only one
individual knows what's happening--and why! This
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person also knows the one girl who can prevent an
unspeakable and imminent catastrophe from taking
place. But will she? When Caitlin Fletcher's mom
disappeared (or left?) four years ago, Caitlin
began suffering from breathless bouts of anxiety.
Her new move to London, with her Dad and brainiac
sister, threatens to lead to more situations that
will trigger panic. Now, he's having anxiety over
the possibility of having anxiety! Caitlin's life
takes a turn for the bizarre when she's tricked
into climbing down a rabbit hole, landing in a
wondrous fairy tale universe--except it's crawling
with savage, starving blood-eyed zombies. But
what's scarier--a blood thirsty zombie, a panic
attack...or the painful truth?!
  Once Upon a Golden Apple Jean Little,Maggie De
Vries,Phoebe Gilman,1993 While on a picnic, a
father puts together familiar elements from
various stories until he comes up with a version
his children like.
  Once Upon a Time in Hollywood Quentin
Tarantino,2021-06-29 Quentin Tarantino’s long-
awaited first work of fiction—at once hilarious,
delicious and brutal—is the always surprising,
sometimes shocking, novelization of his Academy
Award winning film. RICK DALTON—Once he had his
own TV series, but now Rick’s a washed-up villain-
of-the week drowning his sorrows in whiskey sours.
Will a phone call from Rome save his fate or seal
it? CLIFF BOOTH—Rick’s stunt double, and the most
infamous man on any movie set because he’s the
only one there who might have got away with
murder. . . . SHARON TATE—She left Texas to chase
a movie-star dream, and found it. Sharon’s salad
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days are now spent on Cielo Drive, high in the
Hollywood Hills. CHARLES MANSON—The ex-con’s got a
bunch of zonked-out hippies thinking he’s their
spiritual leader, but he’d trade it all to be a
rock ‘n’ roll star.
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